a film by
Sinem Saban and Damien Curtis

This groundbreaking film has been
close to 3 years in the making.

It is a brave, intimate and heartfelt
journey into issues that have too
long been ignored in Australia.

The struggle of Australia’s First
Peoples must be exposed, so that
knowledge and understanding can
open doors to a better future for all
Australians.

The film gives voice to the unheard, exposes hidden truths, and unashamedly
rocks the boat. As such, we have chosen to keep the film independently
funded and uncompromised. We have gotten this far with philanthropic
donations, support from the public and our own finances. And we thank all
who have helped us on this road.

We believe that this film carries a message that must reach all Australians.
John Butler has called it: “a very important film that will change your life”
Jeff McMullen: “a red-hot poker driven into the conscience of a nation”
And Cathy Henkel: “Australia’s Inconvenient Truth”

We now need your help to get this important film out there.

We have done everything ourselves — research, filming, writing, editing and
producing. With some help and advice from key people along the way.

It has been a huge journey for us, exhausting but worthwhile.

We have now come as far as we can, within our own capacities.

In order for the film to attain the broadcast quality it deserves, it needs
professional input, to master the image and sound. This will require paying

a professional editor and sound engineer. The archive footage that features
in the film also needs to be paid for.

So we are asking for your help...



Whether you can give $10, $50 or more, any amount will help us get there.
Together, we can do it!

Donations can be made via the following options:

1. Outside in the foyer, in the DONATIONS box
2. Online, through Paypal, on our website: www.ourgeneration.org.au

3. Cheques can be made payable to “Sinem Saban”, and sent to 65 Beech
Drive, Suffolk Park, 2481 NSW

4. Make a tax-deductible donation through the Documentary Australia
Foundation, by visiting www.documentaryaustralia.com.au, and
searching for “our generation”

All donations above $50 will be acknowledged in the film’s credits.
Please feel free to get in touch with us, if you have any questions.

You can find our contact details below.

We hope you enjoy the film and the discussion tonight.

Please sign onto our email list, if you would like us to keep in touch with you.

We plan to launch the film in August/September, and with others, to create a
wave of grassroots action across the country in support of Aboriginal rights.

JOIN US!

Thank you for coming,

And being part of the movement.

Sinem & Damien

CONTACT

Sinem 0424 722 705 / Damien 0420 400 284
info@ourgeneration.org.au

www.ourgeneration.org.au



